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GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2D 

 
 
 

 
 
February 23, 2018 
 
Ms. Betty Hester 
Permits Manager 
Department of Parks and Recreation 
1250 U Street NW, Second Floor 
Washington, DC 20009 
Betty.Hester@dc.gov  
 

RE: Park Permit Request by the Friends of Mitchell Park for the 2018 
“Films in the Park” and Concert 

 
Dear Ms. Hester, 
 
At its regular meeting on February 20, 2018, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2D 
(“ANC 2D” or “Commission”) considered the above-referenced matter. With 2 of 2 
Commissioners in attendance, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the 
Commission approved the following resolution by a vote of (2-0-0): 

 
ANC 2D supports the request made by the Friends of Mitchell Park for permits to 
be issued by the Department of Parks and Recreation to hold the 2018 “Films in 
the Park” on the following four dates: 

 
• Thursday, June 14th (Rain Date: Thursday, June 21st) – “Kubo and the 

Two Strings” 
• Thursday, July 12th (Rain Date: Thursday, July 26th) – “Indiana Jones and 

the Temple of Doom” 
• Thursday, August 9th (Rain Date: Thursday, August 16th) – “The Great 

Race” 
• Friday, September 7th (Rain Date: Friday, September 14th) – “A League of 

Their Own” 
 

ANC 2D also supports the permit request to hold a concert by the Catholic 
University of America’s Musical Theatre Division on Sunday, September 30th. 
The concert will be from 4:00 to 6:00 pm with set-up and practice beginning at 
2:00 pm. 

 
Commissioners David Bender (2D01@anc.dc.gov) and Ellen Goldstein 
(2D02@anc.dc.gov) are the Commission’s representatives in this matter. 
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ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

David Bender 
Chair 


